CENTRAL INFORMATION COMMISSION
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

Dated:27.05.2021

Kindly refer communication No. CICOM/R/E/21/00360 dated
20.05.2021 wherein assistance is sought from this office u/s 5(4) of the RTI
Act. 2005 on RTI application of Sh. Zilu Raghuvir Shetye.

2. In this regard, it is informed that no such information is available in this
office. \

/

(Himanshu Bagga)
PA to Secretary

Sh. Subodh Kumar
CPIO (RTI Cel!)




